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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Monday 3rd November 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of our continued School Sports Partnership with Ken Stimpson School, the Year 6 pupils 

that have not yet taken part in trampolining during Year 5, have been given an opportunity to take 

part in trampoline lessons on the following dates: 7th November, 10th November, 21st November, 

5th December and 12th December.  We will travel by minibus and leave school at approximately 

1:30pm, returning to school by 2:50pm.   

 

Your child will need their Norwood PE kit, preferably jogging bottoms, and take a water bottle with 

them. 

 

This is an exciting opportunity for the children to attend lessons learning a new skill and work 

alongside Ken Stimpson staff. 

 

Please complete the attached permission slip and return by email by Thursday 6th November 

2014. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

Mr Robertson       Mrs D Reynolds    

Year 6 Teacher and PE Leader     Head Teacher 

 

 

Year 6 Trampoline Lessons 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________ Year: ______________________ 

 

 

I give consent for my child to attend the Trampoline Lessons at Ken Stimpson. 

 

 

Signed: _______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
 


